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Dear Parents
A warm welcome back to the new term!  It was lovely to see the children back happy and refreshed from their holidays and eager to learn.  We are looking forward to another busy and exciting term ahead.

Our Timetable

On Tuesday we have our library visit as well as ICT with Mr Wilson.  On Wednesday we have P.E. with Ms Armstrong and on Thursday we have our class P.E. slot as well as a session of Kodaly with Ms Okumu. Thank-you for ensuring that your child has a full P.E. kit with them every Monday.  The children take their P.E. kits home on Fridays to be washed.  
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Library

   The class will visit the library every second Tuesday.  Dates are as follows: 1st November, 15th November and 29th November and 13th December. Please continue to ensure your child takes their library books back prior to their next visit.  
Homework

Our homework routine continues as before with homework being issued on a Wednesday, to be completed and returned for the following Tuesday.  The children are expected to take responsibility for the organisation and handing in of their homework.  Homework is a revision of work covered in class and will always have been discussed and explained.  

As always, if you have any comments or concerns, please let me know by writing a note in the Reading Record book. 
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Topic 
Our topic this term is ‘Space’. This topic will focus on the sun, moon and earth; patterns of movement and changes over time; the length of a day, month, year; and seasons. This will include learning about forces, exploring magnets and finding out what they do.  We will also be learning about the sun as a provider of energy for plants, looking at the World of Work by exploring the range of jobs associated with space and environmental issues such as our impact on the ozone layer and space litter. Some of our learning will take place outdoors as we investigate e.g. weather and light and dark (shadows).
Targets
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This term in listening and talking we will be focusing on retelling a story from memory maintaining sequence as well as practising our debating skills in topics such as space litter and making contact with aliens!  We will also link our listening and talking skills to drama through inventing and acting our role play scenarios to an audience.
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In reading we will be answering both literal and inferential questions about a text both orally and in writing.  Pupils need to develop thinking and learning at all cognitive levels. Higher-level prompts help deepen children’s comprehension and stimulate original thinking.  A list of prompts to support reading can be found at

http://www.bloomstaxonomy.org/Blooms%20Taxonomy%20questions.pdf
If you would like a paper copy please let me know.  In writing we will be working on exciting openers to imaginative stories and writing instructions,
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In maths, we will be continuing to learn our fact families and practise rapid recall of our number facts.  We will also be looking at time on both analogue and digital clocks and measuring length in standard units. 
For Health and Well Being, we will be continuing to develop our self-reflection skills to support our learning journey and in P.E. we will be working on athletics practising running, jumping and throwing. 
We will continue learning French and will focus on learning how to ask others what they are called and being able to identify a question word in French.

In RME we will be learning about Christian values through the parables and the messages and values they contain.

In Art we will be learning to make tones of one colour, discussing the use of shadows in drawing and making 3D forms using papier-mache.  If you have any old newspapers, please send them in.
Dates for your diary
· In- service days              Monday 14th and Tuesday 15th November

· P3K Café                         Thursday 24th November at 9.15am
· P3 Parties                        Friday 16th December
· Church Service                Wednesday 21st December
· P3K Assembly                  Friday 3rd March

It was wonderful to have the opportunity to meet parents during the open afternoon and parents’ appointments last term.  I look forward to continuing our partnership in your child’s education.  If there is anything you would like to discuss please do not hesitate to contact me.
Yours sincerely
Ms Macdonald
Class Teacher P3K

